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Via email to hepp@vpr.org  
 
February 26, 2021  
 
Henry Epp  
Vermont Public Radio  
hepp@vpr.org  
 
Re: Vermont Public Records Act request, dated February 11, 2021 
 
Dear Henry: 
 
I write with a cost estimate of providing records responsive to the remainder of your request for 
public records, dated February 11, 2021. Your request was for:  
  


1. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and the Vermont Economic 
Progress Council (VEPC) and its executive director related to a letter sent by VEPC to the 
Attorney General on Feb. 1st, 2021.  
 
2. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and Oliver Olsen of South 
Londonderry related to a letter sent by Olsen to the Attorney General on Feb. 3rd, 2021.  
 
3. Any and all correspondence, including but not limited to emails, text messages, letters and 
faxes between Auditor Doug Hoffer and staff of the Attorney General’s office in regards to 
the following topics: “Vermont Employment Growth Incentive,” “VEGI,” “Vermont 
Economic Progress Council,” “VEPC,” and “Marvell” dated from Nov. 1st, 2019 to present. 
 


In a telephone conversation after your request was made, you clarified that by “Attorney General” 
you mean “Attorney Generals’ Office.” 
 
On February 11, 2021, I emailed you records responsive to Nos. 1 and 2 of your request. Because the 
time spent complying with that portion of your request was 30 minutes, there was no charge. I now 
have a cost estimate for complying with No. 3 of your request. The estimated cost of complying with 
the remainder of your request is $123.12. Per office policy, we can complete your request once we 
receive a check for the cost estimate. If the actual cost of complying with your request is less than 
this amount, we will refund you the difference.  







 
 
If you wish to proceed, please send a check to my attention to: 
 


Attorney General’s Office 
109 State St. 
Montpelier VT 05609 
 


Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 
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